
 

Advanced Notice 

 

The Music Springtime Soiree is taking 

place on Thursday 16th May in Mossley Hill 

Church. 

Preplings and BPM will both be performing 

at our annual College Music Concert. 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher’s 

Award 
 

Well done to the following pupils who were 

given Headteacher’s Award certificates 

this week. 

 

Ella A, Killian D, Saafi H, Asher H-W, 

Mohamed A, Noah F,  Cassius C, Xavier S, 

Lucia R, Elise C, Luca J, Emmie Q, 

Muhammed A, Logan L, George H, Haider 

H, Cian L, Esme J,  Joseph T, Isaac L, 

Nathaniel D, Reagan W, Hugo B, Seren J, 

Zorian K, Tor N, Lizzie H, Evie Mc, Ralph 

W, Hayatt D, Eshaal G, Cherry W, Tobias 

F, Harry B-J, James C, Jacob O-M, Alice 

M, Bella P 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance for week commencing  
 

Reception 96.4 % 

Year 1 96.2 % 

Year 2 98.7 % 

Year 3 95.4 % 

Year 4 95.9 % 

Year 5 97.4 % 

Year 6 94.8 % 
 

Some of our year 4 children played in a 

mini tennis tournament at Wavertree this 

week. They had a wonderful time and 

played some excellent tennis. 

 

Call for all parents, careers, 

grandparents and volunteers! 

We are looking for volunteers to read one-

on-one with children across the primary 

phase each week. If you are interested, 

contact Miss Finnegan using the email 

address below. Thanks you 

jfinnegan@liverpoolcollege.org.uk 
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Well done to Henry, James and Thomas at 

Stoke City, after winning the English 

Schools National Cup with Liverpool 

Schoolboys on Sunday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Reuben R1 for receiving his 

football trophy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Lincoln 1P who took part in a 

trampolining competition at Liverpool 

Trampolining Gymnastics Academy last 

weekend and won the silver medal for his 

age group out of 30 competitors.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Bodhi for receiving his 

football trophy 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Yasmin for receiving her 

KUMON certificate 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Polina who told the 

class about how she celebrated 

Easter at the weekend.  In Ukraine 

it is celebrated later than in the UK  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to James for receiving his 

football trophy 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Tobias 2R for achieving 

his 7th Mon in Jyu Jitsu 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



A massive well done to the year 6 boys’ football team. Last Friday they headed to LFC’s 

training ground to take part in the Liverpool schools’ city finals having qualified earlier in the 

year. 

The boys topped the league conceding only one goal all day and were crowned city champions. 

This is a tremendous achievement and a first at this level for Liverpool College. 

On top of excellent performances on the pitch, the team were praised by organisers and 

staff at other schools on their behaviour and how they all supported each other as a team. 

It was a genuine delight to coach them throughout the tournament. 

Henry T as captain lifted the trophy and was excellent on the pitch throughout the day with 

a couple of nice finishes. 

Albie F showed his strength again and the opposition struggled to get near him as he scored 

four goals during the competition. 

Will G was another leader on the pitch, starting in midfield before moving to do a difficult 

job in defence when required. 

Thomas P was both creative and tenacious in the middle and linked well with the attacking 

players. He gave a hundred per cent in every game and really set the bar for his team mates. 

Tobias F was skilful on the wing and created lots of opportunities. 

Toby R was also full of tricks but also showed a lot of strength to avoid being knocked off 

the ball by some of the bigger players. 

Issah was imperious at the back winning every header and challenge and then using the ball 

well. He shrugged off an injury early in the day to put in some great performances. 

Thomas R read the games well and did exactly what was asked of him He broke up many 

attacks with his clever positioning and reading of the game. 

Finally James P in goal. He conceded only one goal all day and pulled off amazing saves in 

several games while constantly advising his defence. 

The boys should all be very proud of themselves for what it is an amazing achievement. 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

On Friday 10th May, the Year 5 and 6 Rounders teams travelled to St Mary’s, Crosby. It was 

a fantastic afternoon in glorious sunshine! All teams played really well and enjoyed the day. 

The Y6 girls team won 10 and a half rounders to 9 and a half. Mae H scored some fantastic 

rounders and Keira-Lilly caught a brilliant ball to get someone out. The Y5 girls team played 

really well and were getting to grips with lots of the rules of the game. They drew 4-4. 

Special mention goes to Myleene for excellent decision making and Freya R for being a 

reliable and consistent backstop.  

 

A huge well done to everyone on their first match!  

 

Dates for your Diary 

Coffee Morning 
 

 

Summer term – key dates 2023-2024 
 

Date Event 

13th – 

16th May 

KS2 SATs 

20th May Class photos 

24th May NW Cancer run 

27th-

31st May 

HALF TERM 

3rd – 

14th June 

Y4 multiplication check 

5th June Y3 residential Catalyst 

museum 

6th June Y3&4 Sports’ Day 

7th June Y5&6 Sports’ Day 

Y3 residential Catalyst 

museum 

10- 

14th June 

Phonics screening 

19th June Environment Day 

20th June Y1 trip to Knowlsey Safari 

Park 

21st June Rec & KS1 Sports’ Day 

24th – 

28th June 

Y6 Residential trip to 

Lakeside 

3rd July Y7 transition day 

4th July Primary Speech Day 

12th July End of term 

 

Mrs A. Pease 

Head of Primary 

Friday 28th June 2024 


